
MINUTES 
 

Charter Review Committee  

City Council Subcommittee 

March 8th, 2018 

5:30 PM 

 
Meeting Attendees: 

 Rikki Spector, Co-Chair 

 Earl Adams, Co-Chair 

 Josh Greenfeld 

 Tyson King-Meadows 

 

 Kara Kunst 

 Enoch Bevel 

 Michael Middleton 

 Andrew Aleshire, staff 

 

Topics Discussed: 

 The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes from the previous meeting on 

March 2nd. 

 Housekeeping item: There will be no meeting the week of March 12th. 

 Subcommittee concurred that future meeting items should include: 

 Independent Commission on redistricting 

 Standard for setting new council district boundaries 

 Council District arrangement (multi-member, at-large and overall number 

of members) 

 Subcommittee opens conversation on number of votes required for a veto 

1. Some members felt that the City Council’s veto number  (75%) was too high 

2. Some members felt that the City Council’s veto number reflected a strong-mayor 

system which was preferred. 

 Subcommittee discussed the legislative/budget process and should the Council have more 

authority regarding the budget; ultimately, it was decided to not make a recommendation 

since there was another Charter Review Subcommittee with the purview to look at the 

budget process. 

 Committee adjourned at 7:00 PM 



 


